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We have been overwhelmed by your love and support during this last week after the tragic passing of our 

lovely daughter Hannah. We are still numb and will continue to be for a long time. Over the last 8 years 

Hannah has been suffering with bipolar disorder and has experienced many ups and downs. 

 

She was lively and enthusiastic and a very talented singer. She will forever be remembered by all who 

came in contact with her, both young and old. 

 

We will miss her immensely, but at the same time feel she is very close. 

 

Thank you for all your prayers and expressions of heart in so many different ways. 

 

In gratitude, 

 

Russell, Akiko, Dom, Joe and Alli 

 

 

 


